
August 21, 2020 

State of Idaho 

Department of Water Resources 

7600 N. Mineral Drive, Suite 100 

Coeur D'Alene, ID 83815 

Attn: Dawn R. Lenon 

Re: Water Right No. 95-13753 

Dear Ms. Lenon: 

RECEIVED 

AUG 2 6 2020 

IDWA/NOATH 

Please change our mailing address from 10718 Mcleod Avenue, Oakdale, CA 95361 to 16050 N. Sitka 

Road, Rathdrum, ID 83858. 

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at (208) 712-3612 . 

Barry C. Mousseau & Maureen A. Mousseau 

Revocable Trust 


